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Ref: VPr/NW 

 

4 October 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent 
 

I am writing to inform you of a fantastic opportunity for Year 7 students to see ‘Beauty and the Beast’ at 

King’s Lynn Corn Exchange on Friday 17 December 2021.   

 

Within our Drama studies in Year 8 we will be focussing on the genre of pantomime, so this will be a 

valuable learning experience for the students. 

 

We will travel to King’s Lynn by coach, leaving Smithdon at 9am and returning by approximately 1pm.  

The cost of the trip is £15.00 which includes entrance ticket and transport.  In the event that your child is 

unable to attend, any payment made will not be refunded, however if the trip is cancelled due to Covid or 

any other circumstances then a full refund will be given. 

Students will be required to wear full uniform and to bring a packed lunch, which they will eat on our return 
to school. 

If you would like your child to attend the pantomime, then please complete and return the permission slip 
below and make a payment of £15.00 via ParentPay to secure a place, as this will be on a ‘first come, first 
served’ basis.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Proctor 

Teacher of Drama 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to the school office marked for the attention of Mrs Proctor 
 
 
Name of Student: …………………………........................... Form: ……………… 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to see the pantomime ‘Beauty and Beast’ at the King’s Lynn Corn 
Exchange on Friday 17 December and confirm that I have made my payment of £15.00 via ParentPay. 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ……………………………………………………. 
 
 
Medical Conditions: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………Parent/Guardian  Date: ……………….  
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